
There are many reasons the government should not force vaccines to be given to all children and/or 
adults. Vaccines have not been proven to be safe and the rate of vaccine injury is too high for anyone to 
feel comfortable forcing vaccinations. Until they are proven safe and the pharmaceutical companies are 
held liable should this bill even be considered. Parents have the right to protect their children and make 
these important decisions.  Not all children are the same and not all children react the same to vaccines. 
Once the damage is done it cannot be taken back.  
 
Please oppose House Bill 3063. This bill would remove the religious or philosophical exemptions for even 
one immunization. Parents are in the best position to determine whether or not their child should be 
given every single vaccine that is available. The legislature should focus on the reasons immunizations 
are important and the safety of those immunizations rather than forcing parents to immunize their 
children against their religious or philosophical concerns. Please vote no on House Bill 3063. 
 
Sincerely,  
A concerned Oregon Parent 
 
Sarah Feller 
(541) 310-1524 
 


